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USCIS HARLINGEN OFFICE CLOSES DUE TO HURRICANE DOLLY  

 
 
HARLINGEN, Texas—The U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) Harlingen Office located at 
1717 Zoy Street, has closed due to Hurricane Dolly.   Individuals with a scheduled appointment for July 22, 
and 23, were seen today.    
 
The USCIS Harlingen office provides immigration services and benefits, such as legal permanent residency 
and U.S. citizenship.  
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